
February 20, 2008 
 
Dear CESAS Partners, 
 
We now have more than 40 consortium partners for the Consortium for Environmental 
Stewardship and Sustainability (CESAS). The next CESAS meeting is at 2:30 on Tuesday, 
February 26 in the Edwards Conference Room, in Fiedler Hall.  We hope you will be able to 
participate.  For those unable to be present in the room: 
 
Dial in numbers: 
 
5-0828 (on campus) 
395-0828 (local calls) 
(866) 871-3306 (out of local calling area) 
Pin Code is 3555 
 
The agenda is as follows: 
1. Sustainability Seminar Program 
2. Earth Day Plans 
3. EPA Brownfields Sustainability Meeting at KSU 
4. Sustainability Survey by KSU Stewardship Committee 
5. Announcements 
6. Other 
 
Kansas State University is now a member of the Association for the Advancement of 
Sustainability in Higher Education. 
The Internet site is www.aashe.org/ 
 
The Center for Hazardous Substance Research will post information on Earth Day events on its 
Internet site 
at www.engg.ksu.edu/CHSR/  
Please send information to Sheree Walsh at smw@ksu.edu. 
 
Please send any additional meeting agenda items to Larry Erickson at lerick@ksu.edu. 
 
Larry E. Erickson 
Professor of Chemical Engineering and 
Director, Center for Hazardous Substance Research 
Kansas State University 
lerick@ksu.edu 
Phone: (785) 532-4313 


